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We live in Western Sydney for over a decade now, and I used to drive to work via M4 to the City for 
7 years passing Easter Creek, having experienced already heavy `dead-rat” smells over the road at 
times.  Certainly we don’t want more waste-management facilities as such around our 
neighbourhood, as it will be impacting on more and more people living in greater Western Sydney 
these days. 
 
Please ask the politicians to find a comparatively remote area bit far from populated Sydney urban 
areas to build it.  Alternatively our environmental scientists should be able to provide some more 
viable and cleaner solutions to issues as such for the community and public good that a responsible 
government has to deliver as first priority.   
 


